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Feb 2, 2021 
 
 
Board Members, Staff, Students, Parents, and Community Members: 

  
Colfax-Mingo Community School District has requested a Needs Assessment Survey 
conducted by the Iowa Association of School Boards (IASB).  The survey is designed to 
help us assess our strengths and areas of needed improvement, ​with a focus on 
improved student achievement​.  We would like your opinions and judgments in 
response to the brief survey linked below.  The survey takes an average of 9 minutes 
to complete.  All responses are anonymous.  
  
Please consider assisting our district and students as we develop a strategic plan 
that directs our decision making for the next 5-10 years.   
 
Please ​click on this link​ and follow the instructions.   
 
Thank you for your participation and helping to make improvements for our students. 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Take care and be safe. 

 
Erik Anderson 
 

Colfax-Mingo Community School District’s mission is to ensure a community that fosters life-long learners, independent thinkers, and productive citizens of character! 
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